












Structures application by house 50 
Helen Hawke (house 50) wishes to install 12 solar panels on the north-facing roof of her house. 
She has the approval of nearby residents. This application meets structures guidelines, and is 
similar to other solar panel installations in Urambi. If you have any problems with this application, 
please provide your objection in writing to David Keightley (house 55) who is the structures officer 
for Urambi. Objections must be lodged by 5pm Thursday 13 May 2010. 
Should you wish to discuss these plans please get in touch with Helen. 

 
 


